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November 28, 2017

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301

Re:  Docket No. DW 17-017
Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. - 2017 WICA Filing
WICA Tariff Cancellation Pages

Dear Director Howland:

In Order No. 26,070, dated November 7, 2017, in Docket No. DW 16-806, the
Commission approved a Step Increase for investments in capital made by Pennichuck
Water Works, Inc. (“PWW?”) in 2016 in lieu of PWW’s Water Infrastructure and
Conservation Adjustment (“WICA”) pilot. In light of this recovery mechanism, the
Commission authorized the withdrawal of the WICA petition in the instant docket. The
Commission also approve a Qualified Capital Project Adjustment Charge for the recovery
of PWW’s recover of capital investments beginning in 2017 and beyond eliminating
PWW’s need for the WICA pilot.

This filing is to effectuate that withdrawal and the closure of DW 17-017. Pursuant
to N.H. Code Admin. R. Puc 1603.06(i), Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. hereby issues
cancellation pages for its WICA: Fourth Revised Page 48, Fourth Revised Page 49, Fourth
Revised Page 50, and Third Revised Page 51.

Pursuant to N.H. Code Admin. R. Puc 1603.03(a) and Puc 1603.05(b), an original
and two copies of the track-change and clean tariffs are being provided. This filing is also
being made electronically to the Commission and docket-related service list.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (603) 219-4911 or
at mab@nhbrownlaw.com. Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Very Truly Yours,
Marcia A. Brown

cc: Docket Related Service List
Enclosures
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